
 

                                               

 
 

CHANGES TO STORES IN SCOTLAND 
UPDATED 20/11/2020 
 
From 6pm on Friday 20 November until Friday 11 December, following guidelines a selection of Argos stores and Argos 
stores within a Sainsbury’s supermarket, will be open for the collection of pre-paid online orders and returns only. You will 
not be able to purchase any items in these stores during this time.  
 
Please see below, the selected stores. 

Argos Stores: 
Argos – Kilmarnock (East Ayrshire) 
Argos – Cumbernauld (North Lanarkshire) 
Argos – Bathgate (West Lothian) 
Argos – Bishopbriggs (East Dunbartonshire) 
Argos – Glasgow (Glasgow City) 
Argos – Parkhead Forge (Glasgow City) 
Argos – Partick (Glasgow City) 
Argos – Wishaw (North Lanarkshire) 
Argos – Glasgow Fort (Glasgow City) 
Argos – Lanark (South Lanarkshire) 
Argos – Dumbarton (West Dunbartonshire) 
Argos – Coatbridge (North Lanarkshire) 
Argos – Hamilton Palace Group (South Lanarkshire) 
Argos – Paisley Linwood (Renfrewshire) 
Argos – Livingston A’Vale Rp (West Lothian) 
Argos – Airdrie Retail Park 

Argos Stores within a Sainsbury’s supermarket: 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Linlithgow (West Lothian) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Glasgow Great Western (Glasgow City) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Hamilton (South Lanarkshire) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Prestwick (South Ayrshire) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – East Kilbride (South Lanarkshire) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Strathaven (South Lanarkshire) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Braehead (Renfrewshire) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Stirling (Stirling) 
Sainsbury’s Argos – Darnley (Glasgow City) 
 
All remaining Argos stores and Argos stores within a Sainsbury’s supermarket are still open and operating as 
follows: 

§ Open for the collection of pre-paid online orders 
§ Items can be purchased in-store 
§ Items can still be returned 
§ Our delivery, installation and recycling services are still available. 


